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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Linda Zitzner (lzitzner@mills.edu)
Cc: ldooley@equologicgroup.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak case RO155- Mills College

Dear Ms. Zitzner, 
 
Thank you for the completion of the Landowner form.  Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff requested a
preparation of a Request for Closure (RFC) in its Directive letter dated March 26, 2014.  Please incorporate the recently
prepared figures of the site maps using a photographic base showing the site and nearby features for each of the two
leaking tank sites, including a rose diagram depicting groundwater flow directions for each of the two areas, well and 
boring locations, structures adjacent to the tank pits, the former tank excavations, and the creek into the RFC.  The
submittal date for the RFC has been extended to May 26, 2014. 
 
 
Technical Report Request 
 
Please upload technical report to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell), and to the State Water Resources Control
Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file naming convention and schedule: 
 

 May 26, 2014– Request for Closure (file name: RO0000155_RFC_R_yyyy-mm-dd)  

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.   

 
Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


